An Email to Class 22/20 wBX (BHRHZRE)
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(This Email is also for my appreciation to my late father as my
mentor who guided and inspired me to the field of Chinese
Literature)

My dear classmates of Class 22/20:

Hi All. November 23,2009 is BEE£EZAR—BHOEHEEZ. [ wrote a
poem entitled <& E€> to honor him as my mentor on my whole

life’s interest in Chinese Literature [ and my father were my two

mentors who guided and inspired me to the field of Chinese
Literature in my life. I am also blessed to receive lots of help from
mentors of TriDung Alma Mater Alumni Association, and teachers
outside of TriDung School

[FREIE1958F19594F , Femas b 1 i SR H i e i
DRGSR SR (EEME) A2hh BhsCreldE.  fEfif
I AREONEE N, WE T % HR S E, TEGY,
BTGB AL, e TG IKE HEF]. See bellow for the
details of B# and my father as my two mentors, the explanation are

marked with NOTE *). The poem <2 E &> was posted on

website of TriDung Alumni Association @ Northern California on
September 28, 2009. Hope you all would share my strong
appreciation to a person who loved China and Chinese so much.

And I sincerely wish that we all could follow him to love our country
and people in his footstep.
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Omit the next five stanzas on purpose to save byte space

B ERFFAKENEL, KENBR!
BRMRRENER, FRENEX!
BR—EFENA —EEHRHHA
HEHERZR RRSEFZHR!

(11/23/2009: B£EAR—BORRER)



[NOTE *
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Omit the most of the writings on purpose to save byte space

PNEZFRE SEETEERRRCREMSECEEE EER
—EXKERBMEARNGTE. SEEHE T RFREBRNLEZENEHB

. BRYFESTHRERAE FETFEENEAEME T —KHEHN ES.
HAiEBERERNUHBRF/DRBE T TR: BAR =50,
B4l NEER ESTEXNBLER T RICEZHFI B
ARBHNFE BEBE —REARX, KA E —ERBEEL
FERXZER? EEF LOEZ " RBPXRBERY, TBIREZR AW
EXRE? WS EEER XERAMTR.

(The article < R B EA X > was published on Atlanta Chinese

News, and Toronto XA £ both on June 19 this year. It was also

posted on the websites of TriDung Alumni Association @
Northern California and Southern California)]

Best wish to you all,
Rick Huynh



